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wisconsin Electnc powca courar
231 W. MICHIGAN. P.O. BOX 2046 MitnAUKEE, WI 53201

May 7, 1980

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Darrell Eisenhut, Acting Director
- Division of Operating Reactors

Gentlemen:

DOCLT NOS. 50-266 AND 50-301
DRAFT REVISION OF EMERGENCY PLAN

POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT

Your letter dated October 10, 1979, requested the submittal of
upgraded Emergency Plans by all licensees of power reactor facilities. In
our letter dated December 6,1979, we provided a revision to the Emergency
Plan for the Point Beach Nuclear Plant in response to your October 10, 1979
letter. Enclosed for your information is the draft of a subsequent revision
to tiac Emergency "lan which we are presently reviewing for possible implemen-
tation. Ten copies of this draft have also been provided to Mr. Bill Axelson,
Captain of the Emergency Planning Review Team for the Point Beach Nuclear Plant.

Very truly yours,

. . . ..
_

C. W. Fay, Director
Nuclear Power Department

Enclosurg
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